
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 
 

REGULAR MEETING OF: 
 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 3, 2022 – 6:00 PM 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting (as listed above) of the Transportation 
and Public Safety Commission will not be held on the above date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maria Padilla, Executive Assistant 
Signed and Posted:  Monday, July 25, 2022 (2:30 p.m.) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


